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National Safety Council 
 
 

Position/Policy Statement 
 
 

Extended Safety Belt Usage 
 
 

The National Safety Council has long been on record supporting the need for 

motor vehicle occupant protection, primarily through the use of safety belts. 

 
Therefore, the Council’s Board of Directors recommends that each member 

organization adopt a policy on the use of safety belts for employees. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
 
Approved by Board of Directors, October 19, 1976   


